
From: Doug Young
Sent: 11/8/2015 6:00:32 PM
To: Senator Thomas Alexander; sandiferbill@bellsouth.net; SC Rep. Bill
Whitmire; Representative W. Brian White
Cc: Haley, Nikki
Subject: S.C. needs to improve dam safety - Greenville News 11/08/15

Gentlemen:  the article below is quite self-explanatory.  While the SC 
government in Columbia fiddles, the state infrastructure crumbles.  The dams 
are failing.  The roads and bridges are falling apart.  The water and sewer lines 
are in dire need of attention.  We need to stop fiddling and get to work.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 


